
   
 

The map on the left shows the project area. Survey work will be taking place along the ROW on 
Northeast Inglewood Hill Road between East Lake Sammamish Parkway and 212th Avenue Northeast 
(area highlighted in yellow in map to the right).  

 

April 2025 
 

Survey work beginning in your neighborhood in April 
 
King County Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) is contacting neighbors of the Sammamish Plateau 
Diversion Project in the Inglewood Hill area. As part of project research, surveyors will carry out 
fieldwork in the public right-of-way (ROW) on Northeast Inglewood Hill Road.    
 
The work is scheduled to begin as soon as the week of April 14 and is expected to take up to 5 weeks 
to complete. During this work, surveyors will be in the public ROW marking utilities with paint and 
surveying locations. Additionally, crews will be accessing maintenance holes and catch basins in the 
roadway. We do not anticipate any traffic impacts during this work. 
 
What To Expect 
A map of the general work area is located on page two. During this work, you can expect: 

• Survey work taking place along the ROW on Northeast Inglewood Hill Road between East Lake 
Sammamish Parkway and 212th Avenue Northeast. 

• Work hours between 7 a.m. and 3 p.m. during the work week (Monday-Friday).  
• Work will take place for up to 5 weeks. 
• Roads and sidewalks will remain open, and no traffic impacts are expected. 

 

Northeast Inglewood Hill Road 

212th Avenue Northeast 



   
 

 
ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

Call 206-477-5371 or TTY: 711.  
 

Printed on recycled paper. Please recycle. 

 
 
About the Sammamish Plateau Diversion Project 
For over 50 years, King County Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) has protected public health and 
the environment by collecting and cleaning wastewater for the Puget Sound region. Operating a 
regional system allows flexibility to adapt our service to meet community needs as our region grows. 
Now, WTD is working on a program to send more wastewater flows in the future from the growing 
Eastside to Brightwater Treatment Plant in Woodinville. The Sammamish Plateau Diversion Project will 
help make that happen.  

Contact Us   
If you have questions or concerns, or would like to discuss the project, contact Monica Van der Vieren 
at monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov or 206-477-5502. 
 

Para obtener los materiales traducidos, llame al 206-477-5371. 
 請致電 206-477-5371 以索取譯本資料。 

 请拨打 206-477-5371 索取翻译的资料。 

 翻訳された資料については、206-477-5371 にお電話ください。 

 번역된 자료를 보시려면 206-477-5371 번으로 전화해 주세요. 
 Переведенные материалы можно получить, позвонив по номеру 206-477-5371. 

Stay Updated!  
To stay updated, visit our website and sign up for email updates and text notifications: 
kingcounty.gov/SammamishPlateauDiversion.  

 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/SammamishPlateauDiversion

